MEASURE: HB 2404

EXHIBIT: 🗲

Joint Committee on Tax Credits 76th Session

DATE: 04.26.2011 PAGES: 2

SUBMITTED BY: BETSY DONES

From:

Betsy Jones

To:

Longacre Julia

Subject:

Letter of support for HB 2404 on behalf of the OR Psychological Assn.

Date:

Monday, April 25, 2011 6:28:51 PM

Attachments:

HB2404 Ltr 4-24-11[2][2].pdf

Helio Julia,

I am submitting this letter of support for HB 2404 on behalf of the OR Psychological Association. This bill is scheduled for a public hearing on 4/26 @ 8:30 in the Tax Credits Committee.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank You, **Betsy Jones**

L & É Smith Government Relations



22 April 2011

Joint Committee on Tax Credits Legislative Revenue Office 900 Court St. NE, Room 143 Salem, Oregon 97301

Re: Support HB 2404 A-Engrossed

Dear Joint Committee on Tax Credits:

The Oregon Psychological Association strongly supports access to mental health and seeks to support veterans, psychologists, and all mental health professionals who work tirelessly to support them. House Bill 2404 will help provide some minor level of re-imbursement for the sacrifice that therapists make in serving those who have already served. House Bill 2404 will enable more therapists to see military members and their families.

Please vote to pass HB 2404 A-Engrossed.

Very Respectfully,

Douglas Marlow, Ph.D. President and U.S. Navy Veteran